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January 31, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
Thank you for trusting Johns Hopkins Medicine to meet your health care needs. I would like to share our plan to 
redesign the Center for Addiction and Pregnancy (CAP) program. Moving forward, we will continue to provide 
comprehensive addiction, pregnancy and pediatric services by coordinating your care with our existing outpatient 
clinics and telemedicine services. A collaboration with a community partner will support patients who need housing 
assistance.  
 
The CAP care team will work with you to help make this a smooth transition. We expect these changes will be 
complete by Feb. 24, 2023:  

• Substance Use Disorder/Psychiatry Services: 
CAP patients will come to Addiction Treatment Services (ATS) on the 6th floor of the Mason F. Lord East 
Tower for counseling sessions. This is the same location where you currently receive your medications. 
Some of these appointments will also be held virtually, through telemedicine services. Your doctors and 
mental health care team will stay the same. Your counselor will work with you to coordinate 
appointments after Feb. 24.  

• Prenatal/Obstetrics Services: 
CAP prenatal patients will come to the Gyn/Ob clinic in the Bayview Medical Offices (BMO) for your 
outpatient appointments. The BMO is on the Johns Hopkins Bayview campus (see the red circle on the 
enclosed map). Your doctors will stay the same. We are excited for our CAP prenatal patients to move 
with us later this year when the Gyn/Ob practice relocates to a new clinic space across the street at 
Yard 56 in collaboration with Baltimore Medical System. Your counselor will work with you to 
coordinate appointments after Feb. 24. 

• Pediatric Services: 
MFL CAP pediatric patients will come to the Children’s Medical Practice in the BMO for your outpatient 
appointments (see the red circle on the enclosed map). Your doctors will stay the same.  

• Housing Services: 
CAP will retire its overnight program. Your CAP care team can connect you with our community partner 
to coordinate housing services.  

 
CAP will continue to coordinate comprehensive addiction, pregnancy and pediatric services for new and existing 
outpatients. Up-to-date information will be available online at hopkinsmedicine.org/jhbmc/cap. Your care 
team can help with any questions you may have. You will continue to receive excellent medical care from our 
Johns Hopkins Medicine team. It is our privilege to serve as your health care provider. 
 
Sincerely,  

Denis Antoine II, M.D. 
Director, Center for Addiction and Pregnancy 



 


